
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: November 25, 2014  
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Revenue Enhancement Cost Containment Discussion  
 

We would like to continue the discussion regarding revenue enhancement  
cost containment items for the 2014/15 and 2015/16 budgets at the  
December 1, 2014 Finance Committee Meeting. Please add this  
item to the agenda. Thank you. 
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c: Board of Education 
 
  

 
  


